
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

November 11, 2024 
 
Shenggen Fan 
GDN Board of Directors &  
Chair Professor, College of Economics and Management 
China Agricultural University 
Beijing, CHINA 
 
 
Invitation for GDN Board Meeting on 15th – 16th December 2024 in Washington DC, USA 
 
 
Dear Prof. Fan: 
 
On behalf of the Global Development Network (GDN), we are pleased to invite you to attend GDN’s 
upcoming Board Meeting, scheduled for December 15-16, 2024, at the World Bank Offices in 
Washington, D.C. 
 
This Board Meeting will focus on advancing GDN’s strategic vision, which is central to driving our 
mission, achieving real-world impact, and positioning the organization to address emerging global 
challenges. We request your in-person presence, as your unique expertise will be invaluable in guiding 
these critical discussions. 
 
GDN will cover all travel-related expenses, including round-trip airfare, accommodation, meals, and 
local transportation. Accommodation for the Board has been arranged at the Hilton Garden Inn 
Washington DC – Georgetown. 
 
We look forward to your participation in this important meeting and to the insights you will bring. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jean-Louis Arcand 
President 
Global Development Network 


